
     RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL  
  

FUN FIESTA-CYBER HUB 

RVS/CIR/127/2021-2022        6th OCT 2021 

Dear Parents (Grades Pre-Nur-V), 

Greetings! 

Trust all is well with you and your family back home. 

Team RVS is ready to spark the month of October as we invite you to our ‘Fun 
Fiesta’ organized at DLF Cyber Hub. The event will be conducted on Saturday 9th 
October 21 and will include a variety of fun stations like Musical Shuffle, Happy 
Feet, Story Spinner and many more. 

Please find attached the invite and visit with your friends and families to be a part 
of the gala event. 

Regards, 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal RVS 
Ridge Valley School 

 



 


